
                                 

        Full Council – 10 July 2017

  Motion selected by the Brent Conservative Group

           
           TRICYCLE THEATRE

This Council notes with dismay the recent awarding of £1m. to the Tricycle Theatre by 
Brent's cabinet.

This Council is particularly surprised at the decision in the light of.....
- apparent lack of monies in Brent's coffers.
- failure to invite other community groups to bid for the available £1m.
- the artistic discrimination previously shown by the Tricycle in cancelling the Jewish Film 
Festival.

This Council calls upon cabinet to allocate the £1m. through an open bidding process 
inviting applications from all community groups ....not just the Tricycle.

Councillor John Warren
Leader of the Brent Conservative Group
Brondesbury Park Ward


